
Save The Date!
1st - 5th Grade Bike Rodeo

Friday, May 17th
(Rain Date Monday, May 23rd)

Students will be learning bike safety!

BIKE DROP OFF will be in the grass area by the school
sign before school starts. Please leave your child’s bike
in front of the grade level sign your child is in. Please DO

NOT park your bikes in the regular bike rack.

All students will need to wear HELMETS!

All bikes should be picked up by the end of the school
day.


